
 

 

July 13, 2016 

 

Global Developments and Indian Markets 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Indian Merchants’ Chamber (IMC)is happy to announce a Panel Discussion on 

“GlobalDevelopments and Indian Markets” under the aegis of its Capital Market Committee 

headed by Ms. Deena Mehta and cordially invites you to the programme, as per following 

details: 

 

Day and Date   : Tuesday, August 2, 2016 

Time : 5:30 pm. 

Venue        : Walchand Hirachand Hall (4
th

 floor), IMC,Churchgate Mumbai 

 

International developments affect the cross border flow of investments. India as an emerging 

market has been recently receiving increased flow FDI and FII investment into its economy. 

These investments help increase the pace of economic wellbeing, increasing the employment 

levels, create ground for higher levels of growth of GDP and bring about general prosperity. The 

monsoon aided growth will further accelerate if the investment flows gathers momentum. 

However the recent international developments – like the Brexit, the slowdown of Chinese 

economy, the forthcoming elections in US, possibility of Fed rate hike etc. could affect the flows 

into India, which are so very vital for a country, which has embarked upon bold new initiatives 

and reforms  in manufacturing and services sector and in ease of doing business.  

 

To understand all such issues related to these  international developments, IMC is organising a 

panel discussion on Tuesday, August 2, 2016, which will be addressed by eminent experts,  

such as the Consul General of China, Mr. Navneet Munot of  SBI Mutual Fund, Mr. Andrew 

Holland of Ambit Securities and Ms. Daksha Baxi – Senior Partner, International Taxation- 

Khaitan & Co. The discussions will be moderated by Mr. S K Mitra,Chairman, QSK Advisory 

Private Limited. 

 

We will appreciate if you could kindly block the event in your diary and attend. A line in 

confirmation of your attendance to Ms. Neeti Khergamkar at Neeti@imcnet.orgor by phone at 

22046633, extension 106 will be highly appreciated. 

 

We look forward to your participation. 

 

With regards, 

  

 

Arvind Pradhan 



Director General 


